
Dear Mr. Vankerkhoff and Mr. Berkhout, 
 
Our names are Ruth and Terry Armstrong. We have lived at 33W170 Bonnie St. for over 30 years. 
 
We would like to inform you of our strong opposition to Petition #4535-Special Use Dog Kennel at 2N152 
Kautz Road because of the many reasons that have been brought to the attention of the Development 
Committee members, including noise, smell, and lowering of our property values.  
 
Please post this to the website under Petition #4535. Thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ruth and Terry Armstrong 

 


